
Meeting Summary
KEY HIGHLIGHTS OF SCC MEETING: JUNE 27, 2023

FOCUS OF SHARED CARE COMMITTEE
Developing innovative approaches to improving collaboration between family and specialist physicians,

and spreading success through networks and other strategies.

PARTNERING WITH SHARED CARE
Each month the Shared Care Committee (SCC) reviews
Expressions of Interest (EOIs) and Proposals submitted from
communities/Divisions of Family Practice and Specialists
interested in engaging in Shared Care work. The following are
details of approved funding for ‘new and ongoing’ projects
from the meeting.

 Kootenay Boundary – Unattached Patients Care in a Time
of Primary Care Crisis

 North Shore – Enhancing Patient Flow

PRESENTATIONS | UPDATES
Direction from Physician Services Committee (PSC)
Adrian Leung, Director, highlighted key points from PSC
direction letters to Shared Care and JCC.

An enhanced focus on evaluation was directed to all JCCs, with
more details to be shared once the overall measurement
structure for JCCs is developed.

Further exploration is required on how best to collaborate and
support SSC on the four Health Priorities from PSC: addiction,
cancer, seniors, and surgery.

The committee noted that it is important to understand the
order of the priorities set out by PSC. Additionally, there was a
discussion around Human Health Resources challenges.

Shared Care Input in Spread and Alumni Activities
Aman Hundal, Portfolio Liaison, delivered an overview of the
“Spread and Alumni Process for Input” briefing note that was
distributed to the committee.

He noted the goal is to work across SCC and SSC to discuss
details on spreading successful Shared Care projects and
leveraging PQI Alumni to address system priorities.

Two town halls are scheduled to discuss further details with
key partners.

Shared Care Semi-Annual Report 2023
Kirsten Smillie, Senior Manager, presented an overview of the
SCC Semi-Annual Report.

 42 final reports were analyzed using the 0–3 rubric to
assess the impact on each IHI Triple Aim component.

 Based on this analysis, three recommendations were
made:

o Revamp the proposal review process.

o Reconsider funding allocation and support.
o Enhance opportunities to collect and share

learnings.

The committee discussed evaluation, measures, and data
practices as part of this work.

Provincial Health Services Authority (PHSA) and
Shared Care
Dr Sean Virani, VP Medical and Academic Affairs, PHSA,
provided an overview of medical affairs and collaborative work
with other partners. Dr Michael McKenzie, MAiD Medical
Director, PHSA, presented on the PHSA PQI Alumni Network.

The committee suggested avenues for further collaboration,
including connecting with Communities of Practice and
Ministry leads.

Digital Health Strategy Status Update
Dawn Lake, Director, Digital Health & Privacy Officer; Darryl
Tourond, Project Director, Connected Health System Program;
and Colin King, Managing Partner, PHSA, provided an update
on the Digital Health Strategy.

The committee inquired about PQI involvement in DHS, change
management, and communications planning.

North Shore Division of Family Practice: ADHD
Spread – Project Update
Drs Betty Tang, Dean Brown, and Elizabeth Baerg Hall, and
Cynthia Bucket, ADHD Spread Project Lead, provided the
project outcomes and next steps of provincial spread.

They detailed that the project has enabled primary care
physicians to diagnose uncomplicated ADHD patients in only
five to six short visits, reducing wait time, morbidity, and
mortality.

The team connected with Dr Daisy Dulay from SQI to gain
insights on expanding the project from local to provincial.

The committee noted the similarities between this initiative
and CBT Skills and suggested creating an infrastructure for both
projects to leverage one another.


